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ST MARTINS SCHOOL 
                                                                                                          Moors Bank 
                                                                                                          St Martins 
                                                                                                          SY10 7BD 
                              01691 776500 

reception@stmartins3-16.org 

14 June 2016 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Consultation on academy status 

I am writing to seek your views about the school converting to academy status within The Priory School Trust group.  

This question is of great significance to our school and your views are extremely important to us.  I therefore enclose 

a consultation document which: 

 explores the question,  

 provides information about The Priory School Trust and  

 explains why the governing body is exploring this option.  

Please also take advantage of the consultation meetings we have set up for you to talk through the proposal with us.  

Consultation process 

Please let us know what you think about the proposal.  You can:  

 to send any comments by email to clare.ellis@stmartins3-16.org  with the heading "Academy consultation" 

 deliver any hand written comments to the school reception marked "Academy consultation" 

 attend our consultation evening on 20th June at 6.30pm 

 attend the coffee meeting with our governors on Friday 8 July at 9.30am or 

 come and see me on a Tuesday afternoon between 2.30pm – 3.30pm.  
 

We would be pleased to have your response to this consultation before noon on Tuesday 19 July.  The governors will 

review all the comments before deciding whether or not to go ahead.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sue Lovecy 

Head of School 

Enc. Consultation document is on the school website 
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